
 

A Trip to Dharamshala 

A trip to Dharamshala, Himachal Pradesh was organized by the Department of Computer 

Science & Engineering from 25th to 28th October 2016.  A total of Thirty Three students 

of VII Semester went for the trip, accompanied by Mr. Amar Saraswat, and Mrs. Renu 

Narwal, Assistant Professor, Department of Computer Science & Engineering. The trip 

proved to be very interesting, full of adventures and sight-seeing. 
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